Response of DSM to concerns regarding pollution of groundwater near one of its facilities in India

21 December 2005
DSM provided this statement to the Business & Human Rights Resource Centre in response to “Pharma factories poison village water,” Khushwant Singh, Times of India, 6 Dec 2005: http://timesofindia.indiatimes.com/articleshow/1319632.cms
“DSM took notice of the complaints about the water quality in certain villages in the Toansa area. Until now it is not yet confirmed if at all water is polluted, and if so, to what extent and who/what the possible polluting source is. DSM fully cooperates with the Punjab Pollution Control Board who investigate the water quality. Apart from this investigation, DSM has taken several measures to reduce the use of solvents and to introduce envirnonmentally-friendly, biotechnology-based production processes and build and operate a waste water treatment plant using the latest technologies. The current measures and regular ground water checks make DSM involvement in a possible pollution case unlikely.”
